From: Stoker, Kate <Kate.Stoker@york.gov.uk>
To: Parish Council Earswick <earswickclerk@aol.com>
Sent: Tue, 9 Nov 2021 16:34
Subject: Earswick Parish Council's concerns regarding the proposed A1237 development
Dear Joanne
 
Thank you for your email to Cllr Aspden.
 
I can confirm he has received it and read the letter attached.
 
Once Keith has more details and information from the Transport team he will be in touch again with a written response. 
 
I’d be grateful if you can update the members of the Parish Council. 
 
Thank you.
 
Kind regards
 
Kate
Kate Stoker | Executive Assistant
to Cllr Keith Aspden -  Leader of City of York Council
t: 01904 552003 | e: kate.stoker@york.gov.uk
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